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X & 77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD

P4 o CHICAGO, IL 60604-3590
December 15 2015 REPLY TO THE ATTENTION OF:
LU-9J

Via E-mail and Certified Mail 7009 1680 0000 7671 1647
Return Receipt Requested
Mike Slenska Re: Approval of November 25, 2015
Three Rivers Management for Groundwater Monitoring Plan
Beazer East, Inc. Former Koppers Company Wood-
Manor Oak One, Suite 200 Treating Site, Carbondale, IL
1910 Cochran Rd. U.S. EPA ID NO. ILD 000 819 946

Pittsburgh, PA 15220
Dear Mr. Slenska:

Thank you for providing fwo hard copies of the revised final Groundwater
Monitoring Plan (GMP), dated November 2015, for the Former Koppers Wood-
Treating Site in Carbondale, Illinois. As reflected in the final GMP, the plan is
flexible. Should Site conditions and monitoring needs change, the plan can be

adjusted accordingly. EPA approves the final Groundwater Monitoring Plan.

Please contact me at 312-886-3020 if you have any questions about this letter.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Bury
Project Manager

(o4 Jim Moore, IEPA
e-cc; Dave Bessingpas, ARCADIS
Jeff Holden, ARCADIS
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